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Z00M ROOM FOR ALL VIRTUAL EVENTS
ROOM: 776 547 2172
PASSWORD: ASSEMBLY

UPCOMING
SCHEDULE

MONDAY, MAY 30
NO SCHOOL - MEMORIAL DAY
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1 AT 11AM

SPRING CONCERT ON ZOOM (776 547 2172,
" ASSEMBLY). ALL GRADES WILL BE
- FEATURED IN SHORT VIDEOS.

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 8 AT 11AM
5-8 HONOR ROLL AND 8 AWARDS ASSEMBLY
THURSDAY, JUNE 9

LAST DAY FOR JK-3 - REGULAR DISMISSAL
TIMES IN THE AFTERNOON

4:00PM DISMISSAL FOR GRADES 4-7
(GRADE 8 ON A FIELD TRIP)

FRIDAY, JUNE 10

9:00AM ASSEMBLY “"REFLECTIONS BY THE
EIGHTH GRADERS”"

EIGHTH GRADERS DISMISSED AT 11:00AM
4-7 STUDENTS DISMISSED AT NOON

EIGHTH GRADERS RETURN AT 3:30PM FOR
PICTURE AND GRADUATION PREPARATIONS

5:00PM COMMENCEMENT

Swimming Canceled

YOU

The Book Fair was a “n'ﬁcre“n“eelg 'Ehe
tremen‘dous success! Tha'nk pOOl is

you to Jill Hottel and Clarissa

Brandwine and all the “nder gcing

volunteers that made it

possible and to the many muin'eenﬂnce und

families who donated books

to the library and classrooms! wﬂl nee be Open.

Thank you for inspiring the

gift of reading!




AVAILABLE: SUMMER CHILDCARE - In need of some help this summer? Hill School alumni (Class of ‘15), Pippa Gerber-Stroh is
available to help out with any childcare needs! Interested in any babysitting, part-time, full-time or travel nanny positions! Pippa is a
rising senior at Drew University, with current license and transportation, and references available at request. Please contact her with any
questions or opportunities at pgerberstroh@drew.edu or 540-729-7553.

AVAILABLE: Abby All, Hill 2016 and daughter of kindergarten teacher Denise All, is seeking house/pet sitting jobs this summer.
Abby will be home starting June 13-August 26. Plesae call/text her directly if she can help you 540-336-6648.

AVAILABLE: Remy Patterson, Hill ‘18 and Foxcroft ‘22 is available for house/pet sitting this summer. Please call/text 540-687-0172.

AVAILABLE: For Summer Help, Lilly Potter can watch your home and/or your indoor/outdoor pets. I can also watch some indoor pets
at my home, if preferred. Numerous local references; Hill/Foxcroft/Hollins grad currently at W&M Law and home for summer May
22 through Aug 5. Please text 540-498-2500 or email fiver148@gmail.com.

AVAILABLE: NEED A PET-SITTER FOR THE SUMMER? LOOK NO FURTHER

> Hi, I'm Ellen Burke, a Hill graduate of 2017 and current college student. I adore animals and am offering summer pet-sitting and pet
care service for families who will be on vacation and need someone to take good care of their furry friends while away. I am responsible
and I have my own car, so transport is not an issue. Feel free to reach out at my school email, emburke@mail.roanoke.edu for more in-
formation and I will get back to you with a timely response.

SEEKING: Looking to hire a personal assistant to help organize storage: Kitchen cabinets, Clothes Closets, Office Household overflow
storage area. Please call Mia at 703-980-8109 .

WANTED: Former Hill School family seeking a 3-4 month, 3 BR short-term summer rental in Western Loudoun. All leads appreciated.
Contact Ann Thomas 703-927-1617 or at_thomas@ix.netcom.com.

NEEDED: Science is in need of empty 3 liter plastic bottles. Please rinse and drop at the front office. Bottles needed by Junelst. Thank
you.

AVAILABLE: Julia Daum, Hill ‘15, Highland ‘19, and current VCU student is available to house-sit and/or pet-sit from July 11th-31st.
She has her own car, flexible hours, and lots of experience. Please text 240-495-0180 if interested. Thank you!

FOR SALE: Piano for sale. Yamaha Disklavier Baby Grand Piano is for sale. For further information please contact Ann de Abate, 540
-718-8623

AVAILABLE: Jackie Ayers (Hill ‘16) is available to house and or pet sit from now until Aug. 25th. I currently go to Georgetown but
I’m home for the summer, I have a car to transport myself, and I absolutely love all animals. My phone number is 540-850-2659.

\

NOW OFFERING: ‘
PRIVATES IN MIDDLEBURG

Pelades

Amy Hershey, owner of
Loudoun Pilates and Hill
School parent (Zander ‘30), is
offering private pilates
lessons for all levels from her
home studio in Middleburg.
Call or text 720-384-6142



mailto:pgerberstroh@drew.edu
mailto:fiver148@gmail.com
mailto:emburke@mail.roanoke.edu

MISSING SOMETHING?
MAYBE WE FOUND IT!
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COME BY AND CHECK SOON!
ITEMS WILL BE DONATED TO A LOCAL
CHARITY JUNE 11TH



PEARBOCRS T

It is hard to believe that the end of the school year is just around the corner! Yearbooks are avail-
able on a first-come basis and are $35 each. We will be utilizing BigSIS for orders. Please follow
the steps below to place your order.

Log into your portal here.

Go to Forms on the Parents tab.

In order to minimize transactions for you, each family will have one yearbook order form
assigned to them in your oldest child’s name.

Once you claim your form you will have the option to order up to four yearbooks.

If you order only one yearbook for your family, we will deliver that yearbook to your eldest
child.

Gk L=

Yearbooks will be distributed to students on June 2nd in their homeroom.

THE HILL SCHOOL

THE HILL SCHOOL

Camp Highlight

Theater Camp
August 1to 12, 2022 - (Two Weeks)

Sing! Dance! Act!

If you love musical theater or performing, you will want to join the Hill
School performing arts camp for our summer musical production of High
School Musical Junior. Days will be filled with theater games, singing,
dancing, helping to paint and create the set and, of course, rehearsals for
High School Musical Junior. Auditions will be held on the FIRST DAY of
camp, and this two week camp will culminate in a final performance for
friends and family! If there is interest, we will also offer a Saturday
performance.

Please note that your child should be entering grades 5-9 in the fall to
register for this camp.

For more camp descriptions and to register: https://the-hill-school.jumbula.com/#/home



https://thehillschool.bigsis.com/portal/
https://the-hill-school.jumbula.com/#/home

Thank you to the Hill students, parents, grandparents and faculty and
staff who helped to make the 2022 Spring Book Fair a success...from show-
ing up, to volunteering, to buying books you all played an integral role!

While the on-site book fair packed up yesterday, this year Hill
is debuting it’s first online book fair companion site. Begin-
ning now through Friday, June 3, check out Hill’s online book
fair, hosted by Bookworm. This site has all the great books
featured at our on-site book fair and more! And just like the
on-site book fair, all purchases benefit The Hill School.

Purchase a book for your class library!

Throughout the book fair, teachers have creat-
ed wish lists of books that they would like to
add to their classroom libraries. These wish
lists have been uploaded to the online book
fair site where students and parents will have
the opportunity to purchase them as a dona-
tion to Hill (students will even get to fill out a
book plate to memorialize their donation).

The fall book fair returns Monday, December 5, through Friday, December 9. We look
forward to sharing more books and making more memories! Until then...



https://www.bookwormcentral.com/school-online-store.php?id=2D20FA0C-7A48-44D4-81E3-26996815A87D&pro_id=103&school_code=hillschool

End of the Year News from the Arundel Family Library 2022

Are you looking forward to stretching out with a good book
this summer? Perhaps there are books you didn't have time to
read during the school year. Come visit for some summer

. suggestions! We have a great selection of new books and old
favorites just waiting to be checked out! There are just a few
things to remember before you may check books out.

Academic School-Year Books

« No books may be checked out after May 27th, 2022 with the exception of books to be
used in the classroom.

« A non-refundable charge will be placed to the family account for any outstanding
library books checked out during the academic school year and not returned by the 10™
of June 2022. THIS DOES NOT INCLUDE BOOKS CHECKED OUT FOR THE SUMMER.

SUMMER READING

« Beginning May 31st students may check out up to TEN books for the summer, with a
signed permission slip from their parents.

« Summer reading books must be returned, in good condition, by the week of September
26th, 2022.

PLEASE SIGN and return the permission portion of this page if you would like to give
permission for your child to check books out from the Hill School Arundel Family Library
for the summer.

Summer 2022

Permission to check books out from the Hill School Arundel Family Library

Child’s Name Entering Grade
I authorize to check out books
(Parent’s signature) (quantity)

I agree that any books not returned by September 30th, 2022 will be charged to my account.




HILIL SCHOOL (0UNTRY FAIR

Saturday, May 28th

DIG UP YOUR SECRET FAMILY RECIPES, make an old

favorite oxr create
somethhimngse INNEEW <&

DEI.ICIOUS
_ -

CUPCAKES, COOKIES, CAKES,

PIES & TARTS!
e JORNIN BARN /), NOON on FAIR DAY,

HILL SCHOOL (0UNTRY FAIR

BAKING CONTES™T
-Entry form-

Name:

Dessert :

PRIZES FOR MOST CREATIVE AND MOST DELICIOUS.




HILL SCHOOL COUNTRY FAIR

Dornin Scnence Bam
Saturday, May 28th
! Noon - 4pm

Potluck Family Picnic

Please C|ICk here to RSVP

We hope you can join us for a fun afternoon of food, music, games, baking

contest and pet parade! Well behaved pets on a leash are welcome.
The PTC provides fried chicken and bottled water for the pot luck lunch.
The sides for the picnic will be provided as follows by last name:
A-F: Brownies or Cookies
G-J: Pasta or Potato Salad
K-M: Fruit (whole or sliced)
N-P: Sandwiches
Q-S: Green Salad
T-Z: Juice Boxes/Pouches (bee proof) 12-pack per family

Please have all food plated and ready to serve. Be sure to put your name

on your serving dishes/utensils and pick-up after lunch is served.

We need volunteers to help with set up and clean up. Please click here to
sign up if you can help.

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Miller amyfitzmiller@gmail.com



https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showRSVPSignUp/70a0c45a9ae23a1fe3-allschool
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/70a0c45a9ae23a1fe3-country

Spring Forward to Summer Fun & Fithess! FM&

OXCTO

Enjoy our safe, friendly, and beautiful 500-acre campus.
SCHOOL

Designed with Cool Off
Women in Mind this Summer
$150 $150

$150 (summer)
$200 (annual)

“Friends of Foxcroft”
Summer Memberships

Offered June 1 — August 25, 2022 " ,.".
www.foxcroft.org/auxiliary_programs f Bk
)
§

. ed
Enjoy the premier facilities on Foxcroft School's beautiful FOReA W"
campus this summer! Memberships for the fitness center, F pata bt .:;fg”” bt
|
tennis courts, and pool cost $150 each and are available By -t o
June 1-August 25, with an annual tennis option as well. @‘i‘f",, O PO S

Interested in a summer combo? Bundle your Friends of Foxcroft
Fitness, Tennis, and Pool Memberships for $375 total! SCAN ME

Visit our website or contact Michelle Woodruff at
michelle.woodruff@foxcroft.org for more information or to sign up.

www foxcroft.org/auxiliary_programs | 540.687.5555 A boarding & day school for

22407 Foxhound Lane, Middleburg, VA 20117 girls in grades 9-12 & post grad




